
Unauthorized Tree & Brush Cutting has damaged multiple areas of the parks and Paths.  Cutting and 
removing logs from the association parks without approval is trespassing and damaging private 
property.   This also causes safety hazards for other residents and additional costs for the 
association to remediate.   If you’re aware of who is doing this, please contact the 
board@westhaventrails.org or Madison Police Department non-emergency line. 
 

If you are interested in volunteering to assist with the cleanup of the woods and remediate the 
damage caused by recent cutting, please contact the Parks Committee at 
parks@westhaventrails.org.    – Thank you 
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